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Hello,
Thank you for all of your hard work with the notary revisions.
Most of the changes and updates are clear and needed.
There is one part I’m not sure about – is concerning the electronic signatures. Is that when you write
your signature and scan it onto the computer and place it on a document? Also, I wondered about
the special number you may receive connected to that electronic signature – in one place it talks
about just having one number – another place it talks about having a different number each time
you used a electronic signature. Maybe these are the items you are still considering.
Thank you.
Annette Hutchins
Edgemont Ranch Metro District
Durango, CO
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